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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF CITY PLANNING
JOHN P. ROBIN CIVIC BUILDING
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December 6, 2022 
 
President and Members of City Council 
510 City-County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA  15219 
 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
I am submitting an ordinance amending the Pittsburgh Code, Title One: Administrative, Article IX: Boards, Commissions, and Authorities, Chapter 175.08: Art Commission – Ornamentation for Municipal Projects; Plan Review and Approval, and supplementing Pittsburgh Code, Title Two: Fiscal, Article I: Administration by adding Chapter 218.10: Percent for Art. The proposed amendment will neither increase or decrease the City’s allocation of funding toward the Percent for Art program, however centralized budgeting will allow us to prioritize art in communities that need it most, distribute available dollars in ways that allow artists sufficient funds to create lasting, impactful art, and reduce the amount of procurement and contracting administration by allowing the Department of City Planning to process artist paperwork directly. Should you have any questions regarding the ordinance, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me or Sarah Minnaert, Assistant Director, Public History, Art, and Design, at sarah.minnaert@pittsburghpa.gov.

Sincerely, 
 [image: ]
Karen Abrams 
Director of City Planning 
 
 
cc: File 
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